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Going to a new school is a very important step for your child. 

 

Hertfordshire County Council aims to make the process of applying for a school place as easy as possible for 

parents and carers. 

 Hertfordshire County Council undertakes the admission process for the school and the Council has strict 

admission rules for County Primary Schools. 

 

The Ryde School does not admit summer born children a year late. 

 

Parents of new starters will receive information through the post well in advance and can read more about 

admission rules and the admission process by visiting the Council's website here: 

www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/admissions 

 

These rules are used to describe which children should have priority when the school has more applications 

than places. The school admits up to its admission limit, which is 30 pupils in any age group. The number is laid 

down by The Department for Education. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


